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Residents of Baneberry and Visitors

We are taking proactive steps necessary to ensure that we are following the recommended guidelines set forth by our federal, state and local governments in an effort to contain the spread of Covid-19.

This is an effort to ensure the health and safety of our citizens, employees and others during this time.

Therefore we are closing the Town Hall effective immediately through April 3, 2020. To the extent possible we ask that you contact us at 865-674-0124 or email at cityofbaneberry@aol.com. 

We will continue to have staff in the office during regular hours. If an emergency you need to enter the office please wait at the front door and staff will assist you. 

The council meeting of April 6, 2020 will be closed due to the restrictions of no more than 10 people congregating.   However the meeting will be recorded and anyone may request a copy at any time in an effort to meet the state regulations on open meetings.

These are unusual times and we must work together as we must consider health issues first. 

Obviously conditions will change and we will alert you as they do by posting those here at city hall and the mail boxes and you can contact us as well.

Donna Hernandez
Mayor of Baneberry  
